CHERYL GREENE

Living beings need unpolluted environments to live and thrive. Therefore rules controlling carbon
emission are important. As a resident of Newport WA, I and many many others are concerned with
the potential construction of a silicon smelter in our midst. Do not let this happen. Please hold every
company and our county commissioners to high standards to prevent pollution.



